655

Vol. xt. Oct. 1, 1901.Mat. 1, 1902. Nos. 1, 6, ... xtt. April 1 ... Sept. 1 ... 67.72 ... 78.72 ... 179.2

NEW YORK PHILATELIST. See N. Y. PHILATELIST.

NEW YORK STAMP. The New York stamp. A monthly 1830 journal for stamp collectors. New York, Grevning and Spooner, 1892.

8°. 82 in. Nos. 1-8, Apl. 1-June 1, 1892.

[Continued as :]

- The Stamp. A monthly journal for stamp collectors.

Long Branch, N. J., etc., Grevning and Spooner, 1830 etc., 1892-95.

80°, 84 in. 39 nos. in 4 vols. Vol. 1. July 1, 1892-Mar. 1, 1898. " II. April, 1893-March, 1894. " III. April, 1894-March, 1895. " IV. ", December, 1895. 1893. Nos. 4-12. 1894. ,, 18-24. 1895. ,, 25-36. 1895. ,, 87-42.

"He have been a paper warper. No. 37-42.

"Each number has a paper warper. No. 21 is dated "Dec-Jan, 1894," there is no number 23, and nos. 30 and 31 were published by lished together. Nos. 9-12 were published by Rajap Parkins Spooner at Long Branch, no. 13 by the same at New York, nos. 1-41 by Pengers and Spooner at New York, nos. 19-41 by Charles warper and Spooner at New York, nos. 19-41 by Charles W. Greening at New York, and no. 42 by the last at Morristown, Morris County, N. J.

NEW YORK STAMP AND COIN NEWS. New York

stamp and coin news.

New York, The New York Stamp and Coin Co., etc., 2541 (7)

1902-03. 1902-05.

8',9 in. Nos. 1-5, Dec., 1902 Jan., 1908, Feb. and Mar, Apl. and May, Aug. and Sept., Nov. and Dec., 1908.

"Each number has a coloured paper wrapper and nos. 2-5 were "Each of the paper wrapper and nos. 2-5 were been consistent of the paper with the paper of the pape

Mis. St. Jour. 147 (7).

NEW YORK SUN. The New York sun. New York. June 1686 5th, 1871. [A cutting of the article "A new mania. Ten thousand collectors of old postage stamps in this City" is mounted in Stamp Scrap-book, vol. 11., pr. 2,3 pp. 2, 3.1

NEW-YORK TIMES. The New-York times. New-York.
August 4, 1890. [A cutting of the article "The price of
postage stamps." is mounted in Stamp Scrap-book, vol. 1690 vi., pp. 159, 160.]

August 6, 1890. [A cutting of the article "Postage stamps exhibited. Annual convention of the Philatelic Association," is mounted in Stamp Scrap-book, vol. vi., 1690 pp. 153, 154.]

— August 7, 1890. [A outling of the article "The Philatelia Association. A protest against the registration fee and the duty on stamps," is mounted in Stamp Scrapbook, vol. vi., pp. 154, 155.] 1690

 August 10, 1890. [A cutting of the article "John's miserable stamps. Collectors consider them had in every respect," is mounted in Stamp Scrap-book, vol. vr., pp. 186, 181.] 1690

NEW-YORK TIMES. September 7, 1890. [A cutting of the article "Postage-stamp collectors. Enthusiasts who spend much money and time on their hobby," is mounted in Stamp Scrap-book, vol. vi., pp. 157, 158.]

- August 16, 1891. [A cutting of the article "The Formosa postage stamp," from the Cornhill Magazine, is 1690 mounted in Stamp Scrap-book, vol. vi., p. 170.]

- August 20, 1891. [A cutting of the article "Work of stamp collectors. The sixth annual convention of philatelists concluded," is mounted in Stamp Scrap-book, vol. VI., p. 167.]

NEW ZEALAND PHILATELIST. The New Zealand philatelist.

Wellington, The British and Continental Stamp Co.,

No. 1, April, 1900. . Wanting.

NEW ZEALAND PHILATELIST. The New Zealand 1950 philatelist. With which is incorporated the Sterling

Nelson, N. Z., The Sterling Stamp Co., 1904.

8°. 83 in. 10 nos. in 2 rols.
Vol. L. Jen. May, 1904. Nos. 1-5.

"It. June-Ot., " 1-5.

"Each number has a coloured paper wrapper. Bound up with the "Sterling monthy".

NEW ZEALAND STAMP COLLECTORS' QUAR-TERLY. The New Zealand stamp collectors' quarterly. Auckland, F. A. Henderson and Co., 1880.

NEWCASTLE AND GATESHEAD STAMP ADVER WCASTLE AND GATESHEAD START AND Gates TISER AND REVIEW. The Newcastle and Gates 2484(5) head stamp advertiser and review. Newcastle-on-Tyne, John Burrell and Co., 1864.

8°. 8½ in. Nos. 1-3, Jan. 1-Mar. 1, 1864. *Amalgamated with the "Liverpool and Newport stamp adver-tiser," May, 1864. Wanting no. 1. Mis. St. Jour. 79 (5).

NEWS AND COURIER. The News and courier. New series, vol. II., no. 711, December 11, 1905. (Contains 2380(15) an article "A new movement in philately," by a Philatelist.]

Charleston, S. C., The News and Courier Co., 1905.

Fol. 22# in. p. 5.

Mis. St. Jour. 115 (15)

NEWSPAPER CUTTINGS. [Collection of newspaper cuttings on philately mounted in five volumes lettered 1686-92 "Stamp Scrap-book, vols. II.-VI."]

NEWSPAPER CUTTINGS. [Collection of newspaper cuttings referring to foreign stamps and postal matters made by Judge F. A. Philbrick between the years 1897 and 1903, inclusive, mounted in a folio volume lettered "Newspaper cuttings. F. A. Philbrick. 1897-1903."1

NIAGARA FALLS PHILATELIST. The Niagara Falls philatelist. Niagara Falls, South, Ont., The Niagara Falls

Publishing Co., 1887-89.

8°. 9½ in. Nos. 1-11, Aug., 1887-Jan., 1888, July, Aug. 10, 25, Sept. 10, 25, 1889.

Nos. 1-6 have paper wrappers.

Mis. St. Jour. 101 (9).

NIAGARA PHILATELIST. The Niagara philatelist. Buffalo, N. Y., G. C. Andrews, 1896.

32°, 4 in. and 8°, 87-81 in. Nos. 1-4, Feb., March and April, May, June, 1830. *• No. 1 is 32°. and nos. 2-4 are octavo. Mis. St. Jour. 94 (8).